Amy Rostkowycz

From: Cleda Smartt <csmartt2010@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 9:46 AM
To: Amy Rostkowycz

Subject: SB311

Follow Up Flag: Flag fer follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Using the Common Access Card as signature verification for overseas military has not been approved by the Department
of Defense and is not considered reliable by servicemembers. This would increase the opportunity for ballot fraud and
decrease confidence in election integrity.



Amy Rostkowycz

From: Jenny Darrah <jenny.darrah@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 4,09 PM

To: Amy Rostkowycz

Subject: Written testimony against SB 311

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Good afternoon,

Please accept this as written testimony in opposition to Senate Bill 311. The Common Access Card has not been
approved as signature verification for overseas military by the Department of Defense, and servicemembers do not
consider it reliable. This would increase the opportunity for ballot fraud and decrease confidence in election integrity
even further.

Respectfully,
Jennifer Darrah
Farmington Hills




